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Naming Your Car is a Big Deal.  
Getting the Right Car Loan  
Shouldn’t Be.
When you’re in need of a car loan, here’s what you need to remember:  
a loan with a low interest rate doesn’t necessarily translate to affordable 
monthly payments. One of our auto loan specialists can help you stay 
within your budget. 

You can also get the loan process out of the way by getting  
pre-approved even before you buy the car, which will leave you  
with more time to focus on the important things, like the perfect  
name for your new ride. 

So come see Patty, or one of our other specialists — Colleen,  
Lisa, Karmen, Arlys, Denise — who are all exceptional and ready  
to work for you.

Stop by, call or visit MembersOwnCU.org today  
to learn more.

We’re Thankful for You
We continue to celebrate our customers with Thankful Thursday, which will now be held 
in October. Every Thursday in October, we will have something special happening at the 
credit union. Pay special attention to Thursday, October 20th, because there could be 
something big going on for International Credit Union Day. Watch for more details in 
your inbox and online.



Our Annual Meeting  
and Your New Board
Our Annual Meeting was held in Lincoln on  
April 17, 2016. As always, everyone enjoyed great  
food and stimulating conversation. 

During the meeting, Jeff Chambers, Steve Hubka,  
John O’Neill and Don Shoening were re-elected to a 
3-year term on the MembersOwn Board of Directors. 
Brett Wells was elected to the Supervisory Committee. 

Congratulations to those serving on this year’s Board 
of Directors: Paul Barnett (Chairperson), Jeff Chambers 
(Vice-Chairperson), Steve Hubka (Treasurer), Mary 
Lohmeyer (Secretary), Bob Biel, Deb Keyes, Chris Kortum, 
Darin Olson, John O’Neill and Don Schoening.

A special thanks goes to Arlen Nies, 
who served on the Supervisory 
Committee. He is retiring this year  
and it’s safe to say we’ll miss him.

To see our 2015 Annual Report  
that was presented at the Annual  
Meeting, head to MembersOwnCU.org  
and search “annual report.” 
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Mark Your Calendar

Independence Day
Monday, July 4
MembersOwn locations will be closed

Cars and Dogs Cookout
Wednesday, July 20th
11am-2pm - MembersOwn, 33rd & A

 
Labor Day
Monday, September 5
MembersOwn locations will be closed

Cars and Dogs
Our friends at Enterprise Car Sales  
want to treat our members to fresh  
off the grill hot dogs on Wednesday, 
July 20th. 
 
Come down, snack on a hot dog and 
enjoy the gathering. And if you happen 
to be in the market for a car, Enterprise 
will have a couple of cars on hand for 
you to check out.

An Enterprising Partnership 

We love working with companies that mirror  
our values. Enterprise Car Sales has impressed  
us with their commitment to quality and 
approach to customer service, so partnering  
with them was a no-brainer. 

Enterprise is now offering all MembersOwn 
members great specials for their car-buying 
consideration. 

Right now, you’ll receive $250 on top of the 
Kelley Blue Book trade-in value when you  
trade in your car for a new one. 

Make the process even easier by stopping  
by one of the MembersOwn branches and  
get pre-approved for a car loan. Then head  
to Enterprise and find your perfect ride. 


